
 
MONROE COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

DAMON CAMPUS 
STUDENT EVENTS AND GOVERNANCE ASSOCIATION (SEGA) 

Minutes of September 19, 2014 
SEGA MEMBERS PRESENT 
Mariah Reynolds, President 
Jennifer Lee, Vice President of Governance 
Erzsebet  Piros, Vice President of Student Events 
Azseya Hamilton, Civic Engagement Coordinator 
Charles Hathaway, Social Activities Coordinator 
Barbara McKinney, Adult/ Evening Coordinator  
John Campbell, Diversity Coordinator 
Tyticka Hill, Budget Coordinator 
Melanie Caicedo, Recruitment Coordinator 
Donise Crittenden, Committee Member 
Leidy Diaz, Multiple Campus Coordinator 
 
SEGA MEMBERS ABSENT 
Melanie Caicedo, Recruitment Coordinator-Excused absence 

 
ADVISORS PRESENT 
Greg Wilson, SEGA Advisor 
Dr. Kenneth Humphrey, SEGA Faculty Advisor  
Eileen Lanzafame, SEGA Faculty Advisor 
 
GUEST 
Rick Sadwick-Associate Director, Student Services Center, DCC 
Patty Hunt- DCC Public Safety, Civility Committee 
Marcus Watts-Assistant Director of Student Engagement, Student Services Center, DCC 
 
The meeting was called to order at 12:15 pm 
 
UNFINISHED BUSINESS  
Community Projects – American Cancer Society October 19th 
 
SPEAK TO SEGA 
Rick Sadwick- Would like SEGA to fund light refreshments for a meet and greet on 10.27.14 at the Damon Campus from 3-4pm for prospective students that 
have attended an open house at the MCC Brighton campus previously on 10.18.14.  Motion Approved. 
 
Patty Hunt- Chief of Public Safety, Sal Simonetti suggested that Patty Hunt introduce herself to the SEGA team.  Patty is a part of the Civility team and wants to 
raise awareness of civility on the Damon Campus. 
 
Marcus Watts- Requested that SEGA promote and fund a initiative to get students to register for the upcoming Fall 2014 priority registration.  This request is 
tabled  until further notice.   

  
NEW BUSINESS 
Past Events- “ You are Important to us Resource Fair” October 15, Constitution Day October 17, 12-1pm at DCC.  These events were reviewed  and went well. 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
“Voter’s Registration day” September 23

rd
 4

th
 floor lounge. 

Student Involvement Fair, September 24
th

 4
th

 floor lounge.  
Leadership Retreat, September 26-28

th
, Camp Stella Morris.  

SUNY Conference, October 17-19 at the RIT Inn. 
 

ADVISORS REPORT 
Greg Wilson- Keep up the good work. 
Dr. Kenneth Humphrey-  Enjoy the retreat. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 1:00 pm. 
Submitted by Catherin E. Ray, Office of Campus Life, Administrative Assistant 


